
 

 

          
 
           
November 1, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Columbia Tools. This letter is to advise you that our 
Sanders and Sander Handles (part codes CS & CSH) will have a price increase as of January 
1, 2024. The increase will be 20%.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or 
support@columbiatools.com.  
 
 
As always, we are committed to providing quality products and services to you and appreciate 
your business and continued support. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Columbia Tools 
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